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Tuesday 30th April 2019 
 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
As we have all now enjoyed our Easter break it seems an appropriate time to thank all the 
parents and explain how your valuable support and contributions to the fundraising activities 
have benefitted the children in the school. 
 
For the year 2018/19 we raised a fabulous amount of £6,012. 
 
The PTFA have ran many events over the year – summer/Christmas Fairs, various cake sales, 
raffles, cinema nights, discos, craft activities and various other initiatives. 
We have also received generous donations throughout the year from companies, as well as 
parents. 
 
The Easyfundraising website has now raised over £1000 since we started so don’t forget to 
register and earn donations for the PTFA – it is so easy to do and costs you nothing. 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/allsaintsstandon/ 
 
Over the year we continued to support the valuable Mathletics subscription, funded transport 
for school trips, outdoor activity blocks and medals for the fun run in memory of Mr.S. In total 
the PTFA contributed £5,140 towards these fantastic purchases and ensuring the children 
benefit from the hard work that goes into the PTFA. 
 
Without your on-going support the children would not be benefiting from these, and on behalf 
of the PTFA we would like to thank everyone for their support. 
 
We would also like to thank the staff within the school who support us greatly and share an 
active interest in the PTFA. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
All Saints PTFA 
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